
 
 

The Federation of Antrobus St Marks and Great Budworth CE (A) Primary School 
Headteacher:  Mrs S Finney 

 
Telephone: ASM 01606 288 800 
Telephone    GB 01606 891 383 

 

Headteacher 
 

Required Date: to start 1st September 2021 
L12 to L18 (£55,338 - £63,508) 
Full time, permanent post  
 
The Governing Board is seeking to appoint a new leader to the Federation of Antrobus 
St Mark’s and Great Budworth Church of England Primaries 
 
The successful candidate will:  
Lead both our schools, building on the Federation’s strong foundation, to ensure our 
continued success in providing an exciting curriculum that enables every pupil to reach their 
full potential.  Our Governors are looking for an experienced leader with good financial 
judgement.  Our Staff want someone who will inspire them to build on their strengths, 
supports their wellbeing and who understands the challenges of mixed aged teaching.  Our 
pupils want a happy, friendly and fun Head who will inspire them to learn and who loves God.  
Our parents want someone who is approachable and communicates well and who will keep 
the small school family feel that both our schools currently enjoy. 
 
Federation context:  
Our Federation, which was formed a few years ago, consists of two small Church of England 
primaries in the heart of rural Cheshire.  We have preschools at both schools, as well as 
wrap around care.  Both schools have mixed aged classes, with PANs of 12 and 15.  Our 
staff team works across both schools, with Deputies at each.  The schools each have their 
own unique feel, but both are underpinned by the Christian ethos which permeates all 
aspects of our school life. 
 
Application forms and further details can be obtained from and returned to: The School 
Governance Team, e-mail: schoolgovernance@edsential.co.uk 

 
Closing date: 12 noon on Monday 1st February 2021 
Interview dates: Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd February 2021 
These dates are subject to change if necessary due to COVID-19 restrictions. 
 
School visits: Subject to current restrictions, we hope to be able to show shortlisted 
candidates around both schools during the week beginning 8th February 2021. 
 
The Federation of Antrobus St Mark’s and Great Budworth Church of England Primary 
Schools are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 
people and expects all staff, volunteers and external agencies to share this commitment. 
Successful candidates will be asked to apply for an Enhanced Disclosure from the Disclosure 
and Barring Service. 
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